
DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY 

MALI FAX, N.S

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

June 12, 1923

Sir A. W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor McGill University, 

Montreal.

Dear Sir;

President Mackenzie duly

received your letter of the 5th inst., and as 

he was exceedingly busy prior to his departure 

for Kingston, to attend the Conference of Canadian 

Universities, he asked me to acknowledge its receipt 

and to thank you for the information you have sent 

him with regard t

Yours yêry/truly

Secret; to the President

/H


